Chris Hani District Municipality – Gender Based Violence/Health staff skills audit

This project has been funded by the United Nations Population Fund (UNFPA) and has been conducted in cooperation with the NMMU Department of Social Development Professions. The project is conducted for the Chris Hani District Municipality, but with direct involvement and facilitation by the Eastern Cape Department of Social Development Services. The study consists of two main components, one being a community-based study to gauge the perceptions and identify critical issues with regard to Gender Based Violence. A survey among 2050 community members was supplemented by a series of focus group sessions with relevant stakeholders and community members to address this component. The second component addressed the determination of the skills base among health workers within the District Municipality. The skills audit consisted of a survey among all health staff and was supplemented by a series of focus group sessions. 

